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Michael Chandler

From: donotreply@darlington.gov.uk
Sent: 14 April 2023 09:10
To:
Subject: Application accepted - 101001739978

Dear Jonathan Golightly

Proposal to Fell a Tree Subject of a Five Day Notice under a Tree Preservation Order

Reference: 101001739978

Location: Side of the garden

I write further to the recent visit to your property by Phil Haynes with regard to the above matter.

I can confirm that there is no objection to the felling of the Blossom, TPO ID: 2018 No 1 (G1), location: 16 The Chase
Hurworth Side of the Garden, in view of the fact that the tree is dangerous.

Under Section 206 of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990, you are required to plant a replacement tree as near as
possible to the location of the felled tree. The replacement tree will also be subject to a Tree Preservation Order, and
the usual protection measures will apply.

A suitable replacement tree is containerised heavy standard Beech (Fagus sylvatica Dawyck Gold)16cm girth,
containerised and it should be planted as soon as soon as possible, and by the end of the next available planting season.

Thank you

Arboricultural Officer,

Community Services

Darlington Borough Council
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